
 

 

 

 

Increasing Metoprolol Tablet Orderable Quantity 

 

Dear Doctor, 

  

Thank you for your participation and continual support to the Programme.  Upon receiving feedback 

from some Participating Service Providers (PSPs) for ensuing continual supply of drugs for 

Programme patients, we are pleased to inform you that the orderable quantity for Metoprolol Tablet 

will be increased. 

  

The calculation basis for the orderable quantity of Metoprolol Tablet will be 

adjusted to 150mg daily. The amended orderable quantities for Metoprolol Tablet 

50mg and 100mg will be applied on 4 April 2018. You may log in to the drug 

ordering platform on eHRSS to check the updated balance.  

 

For the purposes of updating of drug orderable quantity and enabling clinical information sharing, your 

timely prescription input in the IT platform is highly appreciated. 

 

Should you have any enquiries regarding the GOPC PPP, please feel free to contact us at 

gopcppp@ha.org.hk or via the Programme hotline 2300 7300 (after selecting language, press 5 to 

speak directly with our hotline staff). 

 

Thank you very much. 

  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Connie LAU 

Manager (Transformation Project) 
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